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Updates and Reminders
There are two Board positions that are still open. If you are
interested in joining, please email us at
bridlespurhomes@gmail.com.
 Snow Removal

What we previously thought were city snow plows
working in our neighborhood on Tues, Jan 9 were
actually contractors sent out from our prior vendor,
Crossroads. They were sent unannounced, though we
thank them for their efforts.
The board is preparing a contract with an individual
named Chris S. who was previously a driver for
Crossroads. Chris knows the area well and has similar
pricing.

Dues
Notices will be sent out in the next few weeks

Events
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Events

Other
Information

Remember that you can always report code
issues, potholes, and other non-emergency

issues to myKCMO. Learn more here.

Congrats to the Kuan Family at 258 E Bridlespur Dr for
winning the Holiday Decorating Contest! We appreciate
everyone who took the time to set up decorations and
contribute to the holiday spirit in our neighborhood.
Valentine’s Day Cookie Making and Social Event at
Berries + Honey will be Feb 3 from 2-4PM. Please RSVP by
the 28th here: https://forms.gle/S1TsBUpeX75MYWCU6
Other upcoming events to look forward to:

Spring leaf and brush dumpsters
Speaker on basic obedience training for dogs
Garage sale
Adults only happy hour
End of summer ice cream social

Facebook
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mailto:bridlespurhomes@gmail.com
https://www.kcmo.gov/city-hall/311
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Get in Touch
Email us at bridlespurhomes@gmail.com

Call us at 816-533-6258
Send mail or dues to: 

P.O Box 482024
   Kansas City, MO, 64114

Bridlespur
Facebook Group

https://www.facebook.com/groups/33480239
42083390/

Facebook
Please join our Facebook page to get real time updates
surrounding important news and events in our
neighborhood.
Several residents were concerned that they were not
receiving the most current information due to the outdated
info that was showing towards the top of their page. This is
because the page is defaulted to sort by relevancy
(popularity by # of clicks, comments, reactions) not by the
newest posts. Please follow the instructions below to sort
your page by newest posts.

Select the drop down arrow that is located below featured posts
and above the general feed.

For Desktop Computers

The City Communications Office shares
information about city services,

programs, and important real time
updates. Please consider following them
on one of their social media platforms.

https://twitter.com/kcmo
https://www.facebook.com/KCMO
gov
https://www.instagram.com/kansasci
ty/

Kansas City 
Social Media 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/3348023942083390/
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Facebook Continued
You will probably see that Most relevant was already checked
(default). Please select New posts.

Please don’t forget about the Featured posts that are pinned to the
top of the page as they are deemed extra important by Bridlespur
Admin.

https://www.facebook.com/groups/3348023942083390/
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For Cell Phones/Mobile Devices
Select the sort icon that is located below featured posts but above
the general feed. From this view, you can see that Most relevant is
set as the default.

Again, you will see that Most relevant was already checked
(default). Please select New posts.

https://www.facebook.com/groups/3348023942083390/

